
 
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 
January 12, 2024 
 
The Honorable Jay Xiong, Chair (rep.jay.xiong@house.mn.gov) 
The Honorable Dave Baker, Minority Lead (rep.dave.baker@house.mn.gov) 
Workforce Development Finance and Policy 
Minnesota House of Representatives 
 
The Honorable Hodan Hassan, Chair (rep.hodan.hassan@house.mn.gov)  
The Honorable Jon Koznick, Minority Lead (rep.jon.koznick@house.mn.gov) 
Economic Development Finance and Policy 
Minnesota House of Representatives  
 
The Honorable Bobby Joe Champion, Chair (sen.bobby.champion@senate.mn) 
The Honorable Rich Draheim, Ranking Minority Member (sen.rich.draheim@senate.mn) 
Jobs and Economic Development  
Minnesota Senate  
 
RE:  Minnesota Department of Employment and Economic Development Annual Rulemaking Docket Notice to the 
Legislature pursuant to Minnesota Statutes § 14.116(a) 
 
Dear Legislators: 
 
Minnesota Statutes § 14.116(a) states:  
 

By January 15 each year, each agency must submit its rulemaking docket maintained under section 14.366, and the 
official rulemaking record required under section 14.365 for any rule adopted during the preceding calendar year, to the 
chairs and ranking minority members of the legislative policy and budget committees with jurisdiction over the subject 
matter of the proposed rule.  

 
This letter will serve as our notice, as required.  
 
Rulemaking Docket:  The Minnesota Department of Employment and Economic Development (DEED) maintains a rulemaking 
docket on our public website at https://mn.gov/deed/about/what-guides-us/rulemaking/.  In 2024, DEED plans to begin the 
rulemaking process to implement rules governing the Minnesota Paid Leave program pursuant to  Minn. Stat. § 268B.02, subd. 
3.        
 
Official Rulemaking Records:  DEED did not adopt any new rules during calendar year 2023, so there are no official rulemaking 
records included in this report. 
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If you have any questions regarding this report, please contact me at (651) 539-1437 or at elizabeth.x.oji@state.mn.us.  Thank 
you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Elizabeth Oji  
Elizabeth Oji  
Associate General Counsel 
 
CC:  Elizabeth Frosch, DEED Deputy Commissioner Operations 

Darielle Dannen, DEED Government Affairs Director 
Brett Terry, Interim General Counsel 
 


